Pioneer Bay Road and Drainage Upgrade



November 2016

The next community workshop was held at the Grantville Hall, Bass Highway, Grantville on Wednesday, 30 November 2016 from 6.00pm - 8.00pm.

The purpose of this workshop is to review the information collected from the previous workshop and to focus on continuing to develop the aspects of the design that were discussed at the last meeting which include:

- the possible footpath layouts and which is the residents preferred side of the street for the location of a path
- the landscaping options
- the lighting options and locations
- the types of traffic calming devices and locations.

Melbourne Water will be attending the community workshop on Wednesday, 30 November 2016 to discuss the implementation of the Pioneer Bay Drainage Strategy. Council officers have been working in partnership with Melbourne Water to develop the Strategy. This Strategy looks at solutions to resolve the current drainage issues within the creek to the north of the estate through an integrated stormwater management approach, as well as improving the quality of the stormwater runoff.